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MEMORANDUM FOR: R. L. Spessard, Director, Division of Reactor Safety

FROM: J. J. Harrison, Chief, Section 10, DRP

SUBJECT: PERSONAL APPRECIATION FOR ASSISTANCE FROM THE
DIVISION OF REACTOR SAFETY DURING THE WATERFORD
TASK FORCE EFFORT

'

This memorandum is to thank you for the assistance that your Division provided
for me during the NRC Task Force effort at the Waterford Nuclear Plant.

In late March 1984, I was assigned as a team leader as part of the NRC Task
Force to review approximately 350 allegations and to assess the quality of
construction at the Waterford Nuclear Plant. Upon my review of my team
assignment, I found myself in dire need of a quality assurance specialist. I
also needed an individual whom I could rely on, who would be productive to the '

NRC's effort, and who would be able to function as my assistant. Your Division
responded ~immediately and provided Mr. Rolf' Westberg. I recognize your
Division's work load was great, but your sacrifice and immediate response
significantly contributed to the success of my team in accomplishing our Task
Force assignment. It is also noteworthy that several other NRC Regions were
contacted for similar assistance, but these requests were denied.

Mr. Westberg's performance was outstanding. His contributions and dedication
made my team's effort a real success. His overall performance exemplified
professionalism and directly reflected upon the high standards set by your
Division, Region 3, and the NRC.
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J. J. Harrison, Chief
Section 10, DRP
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